
Scoil Mhuire na
nGael

We would like to extend our heartfelt
congratulations to all the children

who made their First Holy Communion
on Friday, May 9th. It was a truly

special occasion and we are so proud
of each and every one of them.
The children were a credit to

themselves, their families and their
school. They participated with
reverence and joy, making it a

memorable celebration for everyone
involved.

Thank you to the families, staff and
parish community who supported the

children in preparing for this
important step in their faith journey.

Well done to all!

Policies

First Holy CommunionSchooL
Tours

We would like to remind you that the
school anti bullying policy can be

viewed on the school website along
with all other school policies.

smgdundalk@gmail.com

Throughout the month of
May, our students have been

busy enjoying a variety of
school tours, exploring new

places and engaging in
exciting, hands-on learning
experiences.  Junior and

Senior infants had a great
Day out at Newgrange Farm.

Our special classes visited
the play centre in Kingscourt,
4th class enjoyed a trip to
the Crystal Maze and 5
class enjoyed their trip to
W5 in Belfast.  It has been

wonderful to see them
having fun while making

great memories with their
classmates. We are also
looking forward to more
school tours towards the
end of May and in early

June. We're sure the children
will continue to enjoy these

special outings.
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Brickx Club
The children in 3rd, 4th and Ms. Gaughran’s
5th class recently took part in an exciting

Lego Bricks Club event, where they
recreated historical buildings of Dundalk

using Lego. The creativity and teamwork on
display was truly impressive, as students
worked together to bring local landmarks

to life in miniature form.KIVA
As part of our ongoing commitment
to promoting a safe and inclusive
school environment, Kiva surveys

will be taking place before the end
of the school year.



School Uniform

We are excited to announce that our
school musical will take place on June
11th, 12th and 13th. Our students have

been working hard and it's shaping up to
be a fantastic performance!

Thank you to all who purchased tickets. 

  MatildaSchool Closures
June 2  Bank Holidaynd

June 3  School Holidayrd

June 25  Noon Closureth

School reports will be

issued on Aladdin during

the week of June 16th.

Children may wear shorts to school during the
hot weather, but please ensure they are in

adherence of the school uniform policy. Plain
navy or grey, knee-length shorts are permitted.

Last week the 6  class pupils
enjoyed their walking tours of

Dundalk which are organised by the
County Museum.
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School Reports

6th Class
Graduation

The 6  class
graduation will take
place in school  on
June 19  at 6pm.

th

th

Clothing
Collection

There will be a clothing
collection on Wednesday

June 4 . th

Walking Tours

Free Book Scheme
As per other years the school will be
issued a grant to purchase textbooks
and workbooks for all pupils for the

2025/2026 school year.

Sensory Garden
Our new sensory Garden will

soon be open for all the
children to experience.

Memorial Cups
Congratulations to the boy's soccer team

on winning the Seán Maguire
 Memorial Cup. 

Also we would like to congratulate
Tenure National school girl’s team who

won the Jude Gibbs Memorial Cup.


